Minutes
Selectmen Meeting
Public Session
TUESDAY
August 11, 2015

Attendees:

Norman DeBoisbriand
Peter Merrill

Bob Wadleigh

Motion and Vote to Open the Public Session at 02:05 PM:

Motion by Norman DeBoisbriand
Second by Peter Merrill

Vote:

Norman DeBoisbriand Yes

Peter Merrill Yes

Bob Wadleigh Yes

Salmond Falls: Paul G. Gosselin, Robert Freedman

Discussion: Plans for the addition to the Town Hall

A discussion took place centered on plans developed by Salmond Falls for the addition to the Town Hall. Paul
Gosselin gave the Board members an overview of the project to date. Peter Merrill had a few questions on the
floor plans layout and suggested changes. All Board members were in agreement with the suggested changes
made by Peter. Paul wanted to know if the Board would pick a few drawings so the firm could develop detailed
3D drawing for future presentations. The Board picked 3 drawings for Paul to work with. Paul stated it would
take a few weeks to get something back to the board. The Board members were ok with Paul’s projection. The
Board also discussed the overall cost of the project. Paul stated that they have worked with a professional
estimator that would give a good overall estimate of what the project will cost. Paul stated he could put the
Board in contact with him. The Board agreed that would be a good idea.

Motion and Vote to Adjourn the Public Session at 3:35 PM

Motion to Close the Public Session by Norman DeBoisbriand
Second to the Motion by Peter Merrill

Vote:

Norman DeBoisbriand Yes
Peter Merrill Yes

Bob Wadleigh Yes



